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Mr. Chairman, 

I duly apologize for taking the floor for the second time, but I would like to make some points on preliminary bases on the statement that was made by the distinguished colleague from the Republic of Greece on topic of non existence of Macedonian minority in his country. 

First, I would like to point out that my comments will be of general nature. 


This forum does not need, but please allow me to repeat that the right of self-determination of the citizens is individual right and an international human rights standard. As an international standard - self-determination of citizens should be fully respected and though the states should allow the individuals to freely express their will. In case of our neighboring country facts can not be ignored. Those facts have been confirmed not only by activities of the members of that minority in Northern part of Greece, but far more by the decisions of other mechanism of Human Rights that exists. I would like to refer to the decision of the European Court of Human Rights inter alia on the case of "Vinozito" and other when Greek Government has not allowed registration of the association of the Macedonian minority. Our neighboring country should recognize and allow the Macedonian minority in Northern Greece to freely express their will. Neglecting to recognize their existence does not help in resolving the situation and does not allow them to fully integrate in all aspects of social, cultural and political life in the manner that is anticipated in the international human rights documents. 


Thank you Mr. Chairman. 
